
Mr. Vahan B. Kur jian 
Harbour Village 
Branford, Conn. 06405 

Dear Mr. Kurkjian: 

April 22, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship of 
St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20826 is enclosed. 

En c. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

S1ran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


